
BAHAMAS DEPARTMENT OF METEOROLOGY 

                                   Forecast Office Section 

                                   P.O. Box N-8330 

                                   Telephone No. 377-7178 

                                   Fax No. 377-5275 

                                   Nassau, Bahamas 

SEVERE WEATHER WARNING 

THE BAHAMAS DEPARTMENT OF METEOROLOGY HAS UPDATED THE SEVERE 

THUNDERSTORM WARNING VALID FROM 5:30 PM TO 7:45 PM, MONDAY 14TH JULY 2025. 

THE SEVERE THUNDERSTORM WARNING FOR BIMINI AND ADJACENT WATERS HAS BEEN 

CANCELLED. THUNDERSTORM ACTIVITY HAS WEAKENED. 

ISSUED BY DUTY FORECASTER: GREGORY D THOMPSON (CCO)  

MONDAY 14TH JULY 2025 @ 7:50 PM 

 


